
 
 
 
 

NOTICE  
WATER REPAIRS COMPLETE 

HARROWER WATER DISTRICT 
TOWN OF AMSTERDAM 

 
The water line repairs are complete on Midline Road and the water has been restored to the Harrower 
Water District. There is no boil water advisory.  
 
If you have any questions about this water shut down and repair, please call Town Hall at 518-842-7961. 
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